
Brien McMahon High School 
MEMORIAL BRICK CAMPAIGN 

 
 
Were you around in ’62 or the years that followed through? Here’s a chance to 
leave a lasting footprint of your BMHS days that will live on forever…we’re 
looking for students, staff, community members or business owners that want to 
show their support of BMHS and our beautiful new building. Proceeds will benefit 
finishing the state of the art TV and radio station at Brien McMahon. 
 
Consider purchasing one of these tax deductible commemorative bricks: 
 
4x8 (1-3 lines/14 characters per line includes spaces) $   75.00 
8x8 (1-6 lines/17 characters per line includes spaces)  $ 150.00 
 
It’s simple: all you need to do is complete your inscription below and send in with 
you payment, we’ll take care of the rest!!! 
??? Questions, please call Dale Ford at 854-1627 all calls will be returned. 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
Name________________________________Tele # __________________- 
 
Checks made payable to BMHS Memorial Brick Campaign 
Attn: Dale Ford  300 Highland Avenue, Norwalk  CT 06854 


